~N N THE PORT OF
ll MILWAUKEE

May 22, 2017

To The Honorable
The Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

The Port of Milwaukee, as part of its railroad rehabilitation program, has received notice the
Wisconsin DOT has awarded the Port a grant to rehabilitate railroad road crossings in the Port
area at a cost of approximately $2,204,400. The grant would pay 80% of the cost ($1,763,520)
with the remaining 20% ($440,880) coming from the Port’s capital account.

The Port of Milwaukee respectfully requests that the Council adopt the attached resolution
authorizing the grant acceptance. A copy of the grant agreement is also attached. Thank you for

your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Lawrence E. Sullivan
Harbor Engineer
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